
Date: 15/10/2021 

Dear Business Owner/Manager, 

 

We have been meeting with Business’s in Lucan Village over the last week and been briefing them 

on planned projects South Dublin County Council has for Lucan Village Schemes. Our Director of 

Services Mick Mulhern and Senior Engineer Michael McAdam have already delivered a number of 

meetings to outline the planned projects and also take on board feedback for consideration. 

 

We are hosting another online meeting next Thursday 21/10/2021 at 7.00pm and we would really 

like if you could join as this is important to present to you the plans and also listen to your feedback. 

Can you email me simonpalmer@SDUBLINCOCO.ie and I will send you the link to join for next 

Thursday at 7.00pm. We would really hope that as many of you as possible can join so that you get a 

full idea of what the scheme is about and the proposed changes to Lucan Village. 

 

Alternatively, if you can’t make next Thursday, we are more then happy to arrange more meetings as 

needed so again please drop me an email and I can arrange this. 

 

We have also attached some drawings of the proposed Lucan Village Scheme which will be 

presented in full at next Thursdays meeting. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Simon Palmer, 

Senior Staff Officer, 

Active Travel  

South Dublin County Council. 
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